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Fw: Engineer's Report from the 2025  

From Smith, Nausicaa <NSmith@murrietaca.gov> 

Date Tue 7/1/2025 5:21 PM 

To Smith, Nausicaa <NSmith@murrietaca.gov> 

From: Tom Frederick  
Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 1:06 PM 
To: Kolek, Lea <Lkolek@MurrietaCA.gov> 
Cc: Daniel Louie (dlouie@willdan.com) <dlouie@willdan.com>; Miranda Cervantes <mcervantes@willdan.com>; 
Michelle Laase <mlaase@willdan.com>; Cristal Mcdonald <cmcdonald@carson.ca.us>; City Clerk 
<CityClerk@M u rrietaCA.gov> 
Subject: RE: Engineer's Report from the 2025  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Lea, 

Thank you again for all your time. My property is developed. I believe we as taxpayers are 
overburdened by taxes. From Bonds on our tax bill for colleges, schools, water, waste 
treatment etc. It never ends. If folks like me do not stand up against wave after wave of 
taxation, it will continue to go unchecked. 

I know a few things about streets, street improvements, widening, etc. I know that much of this 
money is paid by the developers and by default the home purchaser. Bigger tax revenues 
means bigger government. 

I oppose this proposed "tax" 

Tom Frederick 
San Diego Flood Restoration-SDFR Inc. 
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To Smith, Nausicaa <NSmith@murrietaca.gov> 
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To the City Clerk, City of Murrieta, 

I wish to file an appeal for the fee for my property. 

Thank you, 

Tom Frederick 
San Diego Flood Restoration-SDFR Inc. 
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